
PBH Second Quarter Fiscal 2006 Filing

November 22, 2005

IRVINGTON, N.Y., Nov 22, 2005 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Prestige Brands Holdings is disappointed that it did not file its second quarter fiscal 2006 as
expected on Monday, Nov. 21, 2005. Last remaining issues are being finalized and the company is working to complete the report and could file as
early as today.


